City of Coos Bay,

Temporary Road Closure
October 31, 2013 - November 1, 2013

Anderson and 7" will be closed October 31% starting at 9 am and will remain closed
until 5 pm on November 1. The reason for the road closure is to allow Coos Bay
North Bend Water Board (CBNB) maintenance personnel a safe work zone to
address water main repair. Detour route will be posted for alternate routes around
construction area. Local residents will have limited access during this time.

Should you have questions, please feel free to contact Coos Bay/North Bend Water
Board Matt Whitty, Engineering Supervisor, PE, PLS, (541) 267-3128 ext. 232 or
email: matt whitty@cbnbh20.com
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